
 

  Dear Parents/Carers                                                                                  18th May 2018 

 

The school looked very patriotic today with everyone wearing their red, white and blue 

outfits.  We have had a fun time celebrating the Royal wedding; thank you to everyone 

who bought in cakes to share; they looked amazing and were scrumptious.  Well done to 

Freya and Ewan for winning the prize for the best cupcakes in Years 3 and 4. 

 

This week, we have enjoyed looking at robot artwork, researching Eric Joyner’s work to 

help us create our own recycled robots.  In maths, we have consolidated shapes and 

started to interpret data from bar charts and line graphs.  In literacy, we have been 

brushing up our grammar; working on possessive apostrophes and persuasive adverts; 

looking at the different writing techniques used. 
 

Mrs Grimwood’s/Mr Huggins’ class made the most of the lovely weather during their 

forest school session and explored dens and painting outdoors.  
 

Homework 

The children have a Data handling worksheet to complete this week for homework.  They 

should be able to use the skills we have been practicing in class. 
  
Friends of Orchard Vale – New-2-U – Tuesday, 22nd May 

Friends of Orchard Vale will be holding a New-2-U sales in the school hall after school on 

Tuesday, 22nd May.  There are plenty of summer dresses and shorts.  All items 50p except 

for jumpers with logos which are £1.  
 

Trip to We the Curious – Friday, 22nd June 

The children are very excited about their We the Curious visit, please keep the 

permissions/contributions coming in.   

  

Lost property 

Nathan, in Miss Gulliford’s class, has misplaced his coat.  Please could we ask you all to 

look at home to see if you have picked this up by accident.  It has Animal on the sleeve, is 

black with a hood and has Nathan’s name written inside. 
 

Lunch menu for next week is ‘Week Three”. 

  

Diary Dates 
Have you visited our website lately for the school calendars 2017/18 news of school events www.ovschool.co.uk. 

Fri, 25th May – Last day before half term. 

Mon, 28th May to Fri, 1st June – Half Term. 

Tue, 5th June – FoOV Tuck Shop 

Sat, 14th July – FoOV Summer Fayre (contact Claire Knight for info regarding stalls) 
 

Have a great weekend. 

 

Miss Gulliford       Mrs Grimwood      Mr Luttman       Mr Huggins 

http://www.ovschool.co.uk/

